
 SAFE NEIGHBOURHOOD ACTION PANEL (SNAP) 

 

MEETING  WAS TUESDAY 7TH JANUARY 2025 

 

 IN THE TOWN HALL DOWNHAM MARKET 

 

 

 

WE WERE ALL PLEASED TO SEE A GOOD  TURNOUT OF PEOPLE, A REFLECTION 

POSSIBLY OF THE PROBLEMS IN TOWN RECENTLY. AS WELL AS THE  LOCAL BEAT 

POLICE OFFICERS THE INSPECTOR IN CHARGE OF WEST NORFOLK ATTENDED. 

CLLR BARRIE WILES AND MYSELF  REPRESENT DOWNHAM MARKET . WE  WOULD 

LIKE TO INFORM EVERYONE OF AN APP THAT THE INSPECTOR TOLD  ALL OF US 

ABOUT  THAT  EVENING. 

IT IS CALLED  “STREET SAFE” ANY PLACES IN OUR TOWN THAT YOU FEEL UNSAFE 

TO WALK, CYCLE ETC., CAN BE REPORTED ANONYMOUSLY  AND THERE IS ALSO A 

LINK AVAILABLE IF YOU DO NOT WANT TO DOWNLOAD THE APP.    

SNAPE LANE AND THE PATH LEADING FROM TESCO'S HAVE BOTH BEEN REPORTED, 

DURING THE MEETING AND ONLINE.  HOWEVER, WE WOULD URGE EVERY BODY TO 

REPORT THEIR CONCERNS.  WE SHOULD NOT BE AFRAID TO USE THESE PLACES IN 

THE DARK.   THE MORE PEOPLE REPORT THE ISSUES THE BETTER CHANCE WE HAVE 

OF A POSITIVE OUTCOME. 

NOVEMBER 2024 STATISTICS 

 

VIOLENCE & SEXUAL OFFENCES 52 

ANTISOCIAL BEHAVIOUR  30 

CRIMINAL DAMAGE & ARSON  13 

                                           PUBLIC ORDER OFFENCES         13 

THE NEXT MEETING IS ON TUESDAY 16 APRIL 2025 VENUE TBC 

AT MARSHLAND ST JAMES   


